From: Tim Layman, Medina, OH

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:
Feb 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments
Dear Email comments,

| am sick and tired of these thieves, (aka. bankers) taking advantage

of consumers. All of us should be afforded the same overdraft
protection that the bank"s CEO gets. We need stiff regulations on
banks, and big business in general. Banks are like vicious animals:

their every move needs to be scrutinized, and we need to have someone
at the ready to shoot it with a tranquilizer dart. The people need to

be protected from these bastards. Anything less and our government is
not doing it"s job.

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that | will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mr. Tim Layman
Medina, OH 44256-2131



